
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – Board Meeting 

PRESIDENT         SECRETARY 

Robin Burket         Andy Hall 

The May 11, 2022, Board meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order by 
secretary Andy Hall at 7:09 p.m. via Zoom. The following officers and board members were present: 

Robin Burket – President - AB         Andy Hall – Secretary  

Christine McDaniel – Vice President                               Robin Bowen – Treasurer      

Board Members:  

Kathy Cudak; Pam Ginn; Ted Misilo; Camille Nasca; Jan Paddock; Ann Rowe. 

Absent: Michele Throm 

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Robin Burket) 

No report (absent)     

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Christine McDaniel) 

Board approved two new membership applications: 

Elizabeth (Libby) Bryant-Little, Largo, FL (sponsor is Julie Wangelin) 

Edgar Perez & Jesus Guadalupe, Ocala, FL (sponsor was Robin Bowen) (retroactive approval) 
 

REPORT OF THE SECRETARY (Andy Hall) 

No report 

REPORT OF THE TREASURER (Robin Bowen) 

All accounts are in good standing. Will be closing the last Regions account soon. 

Discussion of investing some of the money from the National – tabled for next meeting.   

************************************************************************************* 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

Spring Agility Trial (Robin Bowen and Andy Hall) 

All went well for the Spring Agility Trial held April 22-23-24 and the club made a profit. As of now it will 
be the club’s last agility trial.  



Dock Diving Fun Day (Andy Hall) 

All is set for a Dock Diving Fun Day on Saturday, May 14, at Central Florida Dog Sports in Deland.   

Summer Specialty (Robin Burket) 

No report (absent).  

CCA/Eye Clinic (Robin Bowen and Camille Nasca) 

CCA on July 16 in Ocala is full and has a waiting list. Flyer was posted on Facebook for the eye clinic that 
will be held the same day – flyer will be revised and re-posted to indicate the clinic is for all breeds 
rather than Goldens-only. The intention of also having a cardiac clinic was dropped when a physician 
could not be secured for the date.   

Obedience/Rally Trial (Andy Hall) 

The club’s annual Obedience and Rally Trial is August 12-13-14 in Daytona Beach. The premium is now 
out and Andy is working on recruiting stewards. 

********************************************************************************** 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Hunt Test (all) – Pam Ginn reported she has had discussions with Brian Parker and he has agreed to 
continue as Hunt Test chair. Brian has applied again for a duck license and has lined up some judges. The 
club’s date needs to move to Nov. 18-29-20 (from Nov. 11-12-13) in order to remain with CFHRC at 
Wayne Gey’s property in Montverde – the board approved the date change. Trial secretary Macy Swift 
will handle the date change paperwork with the AKC.   

Grooming/Handling Seminar (Camille Nasca) – Camille said she has been unable to get someone to 
conduct a seminar and will try to do it next year instead.  

Changing membership renewal deadline (all) – Board planning to make a change to the club’s by-laws 
to change the membership renewal deadline to Jan. 31. Per the by-laws, the change will have to be 
voted on by membership at the next general meeting. 

Future of Agility Trials (Jan Paddock) – Jan led a discussion of some potential future opportunities for 
MFGRC to hold agility trials if desired. May need to wait until 2024.  

************************************************************************************* 

NEW BUSINESS 

Hotels (Robin Bowen) – Robin has taken some steps to save the club money on hotel rooms for judges 
and others for our events by enrolling in Marriott and Radisson rewards programs. 



Proposal from Manatee Kennel Club (Andy Hall) – Club received a proposal from Manatee Kennel Club 
to have a designated specialty as part of Brooksville cluster next January. Tabled for discussion.  

Motion to adjourn, seconded. Meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m.  

The next general meeting is May 14 at Dock Diving Fun Day. 

The next board meeting is June 12 via Zoom.  

        Andy Hall – Secretary 


